
BC Hydro is once again extending an invitation for local government officials to meet with senior BC 
Hydro executives during the week of September 16th at the 2024 UBCM Convention. These meetings are 
designed to address specific concerns affecting your community. 
 
If you would like to arrange a meeting, please fill out our Meeting Request Form – (Link can also be 
found below) by Friday, June 28th, 2024. Please note, our meeting times are limited to 20 minutes to 
ensure we can connect with as many local governments as possible during the convention. As such, we 
encourage you to limit your topic selection to a single issue to allow for a more meaningful 
conversation.  
 
The Meeting Request Form can also be scanned and submitted by email directly to 
Matt.Lahti@bchydro.com  
 
https://form.jotform.com/241074572876060 
 
As always, we are pleased to meet with you outside of UBCM to discuss any issues. 
 
We will provide full meeting details in early September once we confirm the date and time. 
 
Thank you, 
 
_______________________________________ 
  
Mike Kellett, APR | Manager, Northern Community Relations 
  
BC Hydro 
3333 – 22nd Avenue 
Prince George, BC  V2N 1B4 
  
P     250 561 4929 
M      250 613 9087 
E      mike.kellett@bchydro.com  
  
bchydro.com 
  
Smart about power in all we do 
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